Amic Technology Corporation
No.2, Li-Hsin 6th Road,

Science-Based Industrial Park,

Hsin-Chu City 30078, Taiwan

To whom it may concern
Date: February 5th 2020

Subject: Statement for Chinese New Corona virus Impact on AMIC.

Dear valuable customer dear partner,

As you know many China factories are closed due to the new Corona virus. As checked we have no
related parts manufactured and no materials coming from Wuhan city in China. Hence we foresee no
damage and no delay with AMIC’s production and shipping at the moment.

Although the Chinese Corona virus situation is wide spread, it does not cause much harm in Taiwan.
We have enough ICs in inventory and the production in Taiwan is running steadily.

We have confidence to continue the delivery without delay.

If you have any concerns or comment, please feel free to contact us. We will do our best to support you.

Your AMIC Technology team
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